
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No.14 of 2024 

 

Belfast Harbour Hydrographic Survey 

 

Mariners are hereby advised that commencing from 03rd June 2024 a hydrographic survey of the Port of 

Belfast and its approaches will commence for 7 days by vessel “YANTLET”.  

 

Mariners are requested to give the YANTLET and wide berth and pass with minimal wash.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Captain K G Allen 
Port Operations         Harbour Master 
Belfast Harbour        02nd June 2024 


